
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Change of Meeting Date 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Warren County (Pequest River) Municipal Utilities 
Authority has rescheduled its Tuesday, April 16, 2019, regular meeting to Tuesday, 
April 9, 2019.  The meeting will take place at 7:30 p.m. at the Authority’s 
Administration Building located at 199 Foul Rift Road, Belvidere, N.J.  Formal action 
may be taken.     
  
By: Chad Chamberlain 

Chairman 
 
 


